
1

Licensing

From:
Sent: 08 June 2023 12:08
To: Licensing
Subject: Re: Asda Wimborne Road objection
Attachments: image003.png

Categories: Kathryn

Crime and disorder  
 
On Mon, 5 Jun 2023, 13:45 Licensing, wrote: 

Dear

  

Thank you for your e-mail regarding the Asda Express Store on Wimborne Road, for a representation to be relevant 
it must relate to any of the four licensing objectives, and these are, Crime and Disorder, Prevention of Public 
Nuisance, Protection of Children from Harm and Public Safety. 

  

The comments regarding the number of other similar premises in the area cannot be taken into account as each 
application is considered on its own merits. 

  

The point you have raised about the effect on the long licensing hours will have on the surrounding community,  I 
would be grateful if you could elaborate on how the licence, if granted, would have an affect on the surround 
community. 

  

I have put the links to the Section 182 Guidance of Licensing Act 2003 , the Licensing Act 2003 and Dorset Council’s 
Statement of Licensing Policy to assist you with your representation. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Many thanks 

  

  

Kathryn Miller  
Senior Licensing Officer 
Place Services  

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
Appendix 2 rep 9
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From:  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 11:23 AM 
To: Licensing
Subject: Asda Wimborne Road objection 

  

I object to the  effect on the already established business next door. 

  

Furthermore I am extremely concerned at the effect the long licensing hours will have on the surrounding 
community. 

  

Another food /supermarket outlet in the area ! I feel we have enough choice here in Ferndown already! 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled 
accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy 
or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender 
immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. Any 
views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with 
authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. Dorset Council does not accept service of documents by 
fax or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this 
electronic communication and its attachments whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from 
computer viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a 
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result of accessing this message or any of its attachments. For information on how Dorset Council processes your 
information, please see www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/data-protection  


